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Public Comment for the GLWA September 23, 2020 Appointed  Board of Water Commisioner’s Meeting

New advances in carbon reactavators have made carbon filtration cheaper than it used to be; the reactivation rocess
only loses 7% of its carbon each time it is reactivated; Cincinnati and recently Ann Arbor have gone to this system. 
We have a right to healthy water ... as well as to affordable water.
P.S.  I and my cats drink distilled water.
Cindy Darrah
Great Lakes Protection Committee
cindydarrah@gmail.com
492 Peterboro, Detroit 48201
(313) 414-5181
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